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Attachments: audio.mp3

Hello, my name is Eric Wilber ARIC, last name WILB as in boy ERI live at 870 Parkview Ave. | am calling

in regards to the Wheelock Grotto project and | would like to strenuously object to this project due to
the fact that it is ill conceived and unfinished in its planning. The fact that you're trying to force a
sidewalk down a street that does not need one, Remove trees that do not need to be removed that are
40 plus years old. The fact that the stated purpose of this project is to update our infrastructure, yet the
fact that there are no plans to bury power or cable lines means that in 10 years or so, when you guys
come up with a new policy that says all power lines and cable lines need to be buried, you're gonna
have to dig everything up again and kill trees again. Sidewalks, like | said many times in team and city
meetings, are not maintained at all. They're terrible. So why are we adding more? This project smacks of
incompetence at every level and | really wish you guys would reconsider. Thank you.

You received a voice mail from +1952-412-2043.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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